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Change of financial year end to 30 September  

Nufarm advises that it has decided to change its financial year end from 31 July to 30 
September to better align the half year reporting period with Nufarm’s key sales periods 
and enable improved comparison with industry peers.  

Nufarm’s earnings are currently weighted toward the second half of the financial year 
and this is expected to become more pronounced following the divestment of the South 
American businesses which was completed in April 2020.  

Nufarm will report financial results for the 12 month period ending 31 July 2020 on 23 
September 2020. The following financial reporting period will be for a transitional period 
commencing 1 August 2020 and ending 30 September 2020. Results for the 
transitional period will be announced in November 2020. Thereafter, financial periods 
will be for a full twelve months, ending on 30 September each year.  

Nufarm’s Annual General Meeting for the 12 months ending 31 July 2020 and for the 
two months ending 30 September 2020 will be held on 18 December 2020.  

-- end -- 

 
 
 
 
Authorised for lodgement by: 
Fiona Smith 
Company Secretary 
 
 

 

Investor and media contact: 
Nerida Mossop 
nerida.mossop@nufarm.com 
+61 437 361 433 
 

 

 

mailto:nerida.mossop@nufarm.com
mailto:nerida.mossop@nufarm.com

